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Confident Color
For aspiring illustrators, students, or
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anyone who loves to draw, this workbook helps
to build up drawing skills, confidence, and
an attention-grabbing portfolio. Illustrator
extraordinaire Mary Kate McDevitt brings her
years of industry expertise to tips of the
trade, plus tons of strengthening exercises
including 12 step-by-step assignments to
illustrate commercially compelling
products--like a greeting card, product
packaging, a magazine editorial, and more.
Full of encouragement and guidance and
presented in a practical lay-flat binding,
Illustration Workshop is the ultimate
creative tool for today's indie illustration
zeitgeist.

Watercolor with Me
The New York Times and USA Today bestseller!
This eye-opening book challenges you to do
the essential work of unpacking your biases,
and helps white people take action and
dismantle the privilege within themselves so
that you can stop (often unconsciously)
inflicting damage on people of color, and in
turn, help other white people do better, too.
"Layla Saad is one of the most important and
valuable teachers we have right now on the
subject of white supremacy and racial
injustice."—New York Times bestselling author
Elizabeth Gilbert Based on the viral
Instagram challenge that captivated
participants worldwide, Me and White
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Supremacy takes readers on a 28-day journey,
complete with journal prompts, to do the
necessary and vital work that can ultimately
lead to improving race relations. Updated and
expanded from the original workbook
(downloaded by nearly 100,000 people), this
critical text helps you take the work deeper
by adding more historical and cultural
contexts, sharing moving stories and
anecdotes, and including expanded
definitions, examples, and further resources,
giving you the language to understand racism,
and to dismantle your own biases, whether you
are using the book on your own, with a book
club, or looking to start family activism in
your own home. This book will walk you stepby-step through the work of examining:
Examining your own white privilege What
allyship really means Anti-blackness, racial
stereotypes, and cultural appropriation
Changing the way that you view and respond to
race How to continue the work to create
social change Awareness leads to action, and
action leads to change. For readers of White
Fragility, White Rage, So You Want To Talk
About Race, The New Jim Crow, How to Be an
Anti-Racist and more who are ready to closely
examine their own beliefs and biases and do
the work it will take to create social
change. "Layla Saad moves her readers from
their heads into their hearts, and
ultimately, into their practice. We won't end
white supremacy through an intellectual
understanding alone; we must put that
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understanding into action."—Robin DiAngelo,
author of New York Times bestseller White
Fragility

Launching the Writing Workshop
Simple, step-by-step instructions for using
colored pencils include eight plates from
Dover's Creative Haven® series for practice.
Full-color photographs illustrate such
methods as creating texture, layering, and
blending colors.

Desert Wonderland
The manga universe is diverse--full of cute
chibis, soulful romantics, cunning villains
and sassy schoolgirls. Whether you want to
tell love stories, create fantasy worlds or
explore the drama of everyday life, you can
do it with the help of self-taught manga
artist and YouTube celebrity Sophie-Chan.

Check Your Privilege
Colored Pencil Step by Step, from the
acclaimed Walter Foster Artist’s Library
Series, is filled with information that will
help artists of all levels learn all about
drawing with colored pencil. This colorful,
comprehensive guidebook explores drawing and
layering colors, plus a range of styles and
techniques for creating your own works of art
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in colored pencil. Three renowned colored
pencil artists guide you step by step through
11 vibrant lessons, demonstrating a variety
of special techniques and tricks along the
way. Whether you’re a novice or an
accomplished artist who has never
experimented with a colored pencil, this book
will provide the instruction and inspiration
you need to master this versatile medium.

Botanical Wonderland
Written by a celebrated floral designer and
lavishly illustrated with full-color
photography, this book not only provides stepby-step instructions for 50 stunning floral
projects from simple to spectacular, but also
equips readers with the skills to customize
arrangements at home. Whether hosting a
party, helping out with a friend's wedding,
or wishing to incorporate the beauty of
flowers into everyday life, The Flower
Workshop allows you to create dazzling
arrangements that go beyond merely pretty and
into realms of the dramatic, the unexpected,
and sometimes even the magical. Written by a
celebrated floral designer and lavishly
illustrated with full-color photography, this
book not only provides step-by-step
instructions for more than forty-five
stunning floral projects from simple to
spectacular, but also equips you with the
skills to customize arrangements at home.
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Known for her hands-on flower workshops at
FlowerSchool New York, Ariella Chezar walks
you through the nuts and bolts of creating a
variety of small flourishes, tonal
arrangements, branch arrangements, handheld
bouquets, wreathes, garlands, grand gestures,
and more—all accompanied by detailed
photography. Chezar offers advice and
philosophy on everything from texture and
color to foliage and containers, providing an
overall approach to living and working with
flowers, with an eye toward fresh, local,
wild, seasonally influenced floral design.
For every occasion, from relaxed and simple
to lavish and monumental, The Flower Workshop
celebrates the special moments in your life
with glorious, fragrant floral arrangements
and enhances your surroundings with abundant
beauty. From the Hardcover edition.

The Antiracist Writing Workshop
Coloring and Drawing Tutorials and Tricks of
the Trade from a Professional Illustrator

Exploring Color
Art Workshop for Children is not just another
book of straightforward art projects. The
book's unique child-led approach provides a
framework for cultivating creative thinking
and encourages the wonder that comes when
children are allowed to freely explore the
Page 6/29

Bookmark File PDF Color Workshop A Step By
Step Guide To Creating Artistic Effects
creative process and their materials. As
children work through these open-ended
workshops, adults are guided on how to be
facilitators who provide questions, encourage
deep thinking, and help spark an excitement
for discovery. Children explore basic
materials and workshops that use minimal
supplies, and then gradually add new
materials to fill the art cabinets as well as
new skills and more complex workshops. Most
workshops are suitable to preschool-aged
children, and each contains ideas for
explorations and new twists to engage older
or more experienced artists. Interspersed
throughout are sidebar essays that introduce
perspectives on mess-making, imperfection,
the role of adult, collaborative art, and
thoughts on the Reggio Emilia method, a selfguided teaching philosophy. These pieces
underscore the value of art-making with
children, and support the parent/teacher/caregiver on how to successfully lead, question,
and navigate their children through the
workshops to result in the fullest
experiences.

Quiltmaker's Color Workshop
Covers compostion, light, skin tones,
features, hair, and fabric, and includes
advice on creating portraits professionally

Colored Pencil Step by Step
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Take your drawing, doodling, or lettering to
the next level and explore the incredibly
diverse medium of fine-tip markers with this
two-book set (an instruction book and
corresponding workbook). Follow along as
artist Sasha Prood teaches all the skills
you'll need to create your own beautifully
inked art. Begin with swatch tests and work
your way up to more intricate compositions.
Start with basic marks like hatching and
stippling, and progress to more advanced
marks like looping and ragging. Experiment
with ink density to create unique textures.
Learn to create gradients with different
textures and colors. Play with contrasting
texture and color to add depth to your
designs. The full-color instruction book is
filled with step-by-step instructions,
helpful hints, and stunning examples of
marker art to inspire your own work. The
corresponding workbook is printed on heavyweight paper, so there's no danger of bleedthrough as you work your way through the
fifty experiments. Check out the other title
in this series, Watercolor Workshop: Learn to
Paint in 100 Experiments.

Graff Color Workshop
Get easy-to-follow advice from best selling
coloring book artists, with tips and tricks
that will have you drawing like an
accomplished colorista in no time."
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The Wisdom of Crowds
Classroom teacher, Leograndis uses full-color
photographs with clear descriptions to show
you how you can transform your classroom into
a well-organized workshop that supports
writing growth. You'll find unique and highly
practical ideas for setting up and
maintaining record systems and organizing
supplies, to teaching workshop routines,
building community, and establishing a
productive learning environment. This rich
resource includes dozens of classroom-tested
management and instructional charts and
strategic lessons that build day-by-day and
week-to-week, as well as lists of mentor
texts and read alouds for launching a writing
workshop. Great ideas for homework, too. For
use with Grades 1-6.

Decorate Workshop
Simple & stunning ceramic painting projects
are presented in 150 full color photos. Stepby-step instruction, tips & techniques yield
professional looking results.

Colored Pencil Portraits Step by Step
66 step-by-step-guides! Improve your colored
pencil skills & have fun!INSIDE this book are
techniques for:skin tone, leaves, metal &
steampunk, shells, fabric, snow, flames,
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grass, fruit, healing gemstones, feathers and
much more!

How to Color Adult Coloring Books
Unwind and get creative as you learn all
about watercolor painting--one of the fastestgrowing activities for everyday adults who
are looking for a hobby to easily relax and
relieve stress! Modern Watercolor Botanicals
is a comprehensive guide for all skill
levels--beginner to advanced--that teaches
everything you need to know about watercolor
using easy-to-follow diagrams, pictures, and
instructions. Learn how to paint and advance
your skills using pieces of beautiful,
traceable artwork, including detailed
wildflowers, shade tropical leaves,
eucalyptus wreaths, and more. Lessons in
Modern Watercolor Botanicals include: •
Instructions for every skill level: beginner,
intermediate, and advanced • Easy-to-follow
diagrams, pictures, and instructions • Each
lesson builds upon skills learned in the
previous lessons • 15 pieces of traceable
artwork to paint, no drawing experience
required! • Lessons that promote focus and
mindfulness and help you reduce stress
through the enjoyment of the artistic process
• All you need to know to create frame-worthy
masterpieces and thoughtful gifts • Prompts,
challenges, and ideas to take your creativity
to the next level Author Sarah Simon
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(@themintgardener), a Seattle-based artist
who leads sold-out watercolor workshops
across the U.S., shares everything she
teaches her students in this book. She also
answers some of the most common questions
from watercolor artists at all levels: • What
tools do I need? • How do I mix interesting
colors? • How do I create shape, movement,
and definition in my piece? • How do I find
my own creative style? Delve into Modern
Watercolor Botanicals to develop your skills
and form your own unique artistic approach to
the world of modern watercolor!

Watercolor Workshop
From three design partners at Google
Ventures, a unique five-day process--called
the sprint--for solving tough problems using
design, prototyping, and testing ideas with
customers.

Colorist's Special Effects 2
This delightful guide offers budding artists
the perfect introduction to the fundamentals
of fashion figure drawing. The step-by-step
projects cover a range of looks--from
sophisticated and elegant to cool and casual.

New Guide to Coloring for Crafts, Adult
Coloring Books, and Other Coloristas!
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Put yourself in the hands of renowned artist
Rachel Reinert--and take your coloring to the
next level! The basics of coloring seem
simple: choose colors and stay within the
lines. But with Rachel Reinert's techniques,
anyone can go beyond to create vivid, aweinspiring works of art. Her accessible
tutorials teach readers everything they need
to know about color theory, shading,
burnishing, cross-hatching, and so much more.
Coloring enthusiasts will appreciate her easyto-follow step-by-step instructions as they
apply her methods to creative projects.
Inspirational images of Rachel's colored
illustrations provide eye-opening examples of
the beauty that can be achieved with the
simplest of materials--and 24 pages of blackand-white line art allow artists to practice
their newfound skills. .

Art Workshop for Children
Unlock the secrets to gorgeous, expressive,
unforgettable color! Finding color
combinations that not only work but excite
the eye is one of the greatest challenges
artists face. This updated and expanded 30th
anniversary edition of the North Light
classic Exploring Color teaches artists of
all mediums and skill levels how to use and
control color in their artwork and shows how
exhilarating and enjoyable the ride can be.
Popular art instructor and best-selling
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author Nita Leland will help you take any
artwork you make to new color heights.
Memorable paintings from more than 30
contributing artists are inside towill
inspire you, along with 75+ hands-on
exercises, 8 step-by-step demonstrations and
countless nuggets of color knowledge--all in
your own private workshop! Learn how to
master color mixing, assemble the perfect
palette for your artistic goals, select just
the right color scheme, and communicate color
in a way that elevates your designs way
beyond the ordinary. Start a handy journal to
keep track of your discoveries, with
customized mixtures, color wheels, reference
charts and other tools designed to uncover
your color personality and help you work with
color more efficiently. Nita knows that the
quest for perfect color can be fun, and it
can be yours. So stop guessing, and start
exploring! "Beautiful color is no happy
accident. Color can be learned." --Nita
Leland

Wire Art Jewelry Workshop
“Gabrielle is the real thing. I respect her
work immensely.” —Dr. Wayne Dyer “A new role
model.” —The New York Times “I came to one of
Bernstein’s monthly lectures and got my first
look at the woman I’d one day unabashedly
refer to as ‘my guru.’” —Elle From #1 New
York Times bestselling author Gabrielle
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Bernstein comes a clear, proactive, step-bystep process to release the beliefs that hold
you back from living a better life. This sixstep practice offers many promises. Petty
resentments will disappear, compassion will
replace attack, the energy of resistance will
transform into freedom and you’ll feel more
peace and happiness than you’ve ever known. I
can testify to these results because I’ve
lived them. I’ve never felt more freedom and
joy than I have when writing and practicing
these steps. My commitment to healing my own
relationship to judgment has changed my life
in profound ways. My awareness of my judgment
has helped me become a more mindful and
conscious person. My willingness to heal
these perceptions has set me free. I have
been able to let go of resentments and
jealousies, I can face pain with curiosity
and love, and I forgive others and myself
much more easily. Best of all, I have a
healthy relationship to judgment so that I
can witness when it shows up and I can use
these steps to quickly return to love. The
Judgment Detox is an interactive six-step
process that calls on spiritual principles
from the text A Course in Miracles, Kundalini
yoga, the Emotional Freedom Technique (aka
Tapping), meditation, prayer and metaphysical
teachings. I’ve demystified these principles
to make them easy to commit to and apply in
your daily life. Each lesson builds upon the
next to support true healing. When you commit
to following the process and become willing
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to let go, judgment, pain and suffering will
begin to dissolve. And the miracles will keep
coming. Once you begin to feel better you
start to release your resistance to love. The
more you practice these steps, the more love
enters into your consciousness and into your
energetic vibration. When you’re in harmony
with love, you receive more of what you want.
Your energy attracts its likeness. So when
you shift your energy from defensive judgment
to free-flowing love your life gets awesome.
You’ll attract exactly what you need, your
relationships will heal, your health will
improve and you’ll feel safer and more
secure. One loving thought at a time creates
a miracle. Follow these steps to clear all
blocks, spread more love and live a
miraculous life.

House Beautiful Color Workshop
Discover all you need to know to make
stunning wire jewelry in Wire Art Jewelry
Workshop. Through best-selling author and
designer Sharilyn Miller's clear explanations
and step-by-step photography, you'll learn
expert techniques to making jewelry that is
truly a work of art. Wire Art Jewelry
Workshop is a comprehensive guide, filled
with the basic building blocks of wire
jewelry. From cleaning, straightening,
twisting, and coiling wire to cage beads,
heart-shaped ear wires and head pins, as well
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as bead connectors, Wire Art Jewelry Workshop
teaches how to make solid findings and custom
components. You'll then learn to combine
these components into 16 original wire
bracelet, earring, and necklace designs.
Sharilyn's detailed instruction continues
through the projects showing every step, from
plain wire to finished piece. The projects
can be made with classic silver or lessexpensive copper wire to match your taste and
budget. Plus, the enclosed DVD features
Sharilyn's signature teaching style that
jewelry makers of all levels can use to
improve their craftsmanship and strengthen
their techniques. Wire Art Jewelry Workshop
offers everything you need to get started
creating one-of-a-kind jewelry.

Illustration Workshop
Illustrates the principles of using color
with numerous paintings and exercises
designed to demonstrate how to use color to
plan stronger designs, develop better
compositions, and convey moods and emotions

Praying in Color
Readers will learn how to easily and
efficiently select colors when painting to
take their compositions to new heights in a
reference that introduces the principles and
applications of color theory and includes a
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detailed, illustrated color glossary.

Fashion Design Workshop
A companion to Decorate, the international
bestseller, this interactive guide takes
readers step by step through the decorating
process of beloved stylist and blogger Holly
Becker. In Decorate Notebook, Becker shares
her personal design philosophy and explains
how to carry a vision into a finished room,
from the early paint swatches to the final
accents. Readers will learn how to identify
their style, create mood boards, outline a
schedule and budget, source materials, and
start decorating! Filled with expert tips,
important checklists, blank space for making
lists and plans, and 250 photographs of
gorgeous interiors, this is an essential
planner for home decorators whatever their
budget.

Sprint
How To Color Adult Coloring Books? - Adult
Coloring 101 - Quick Guide. Bonus: 5 Coloring
Pages Of Cats :) 3 step-by-step examples of
different techniques on coloring for adults.
Learn to color tastefully, so it's worthy to
display. "I'm just saving those for a special
occasion". "They are too hard to color." "I
don't know where to start!". Are your
coloring books still sitting on the shelf?
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Have you had a creative block? It's when you
open a coloring book, flip through black and
white pages and just put the book back on the
shelf. You don't have to be overwhelmed,
frustrated, or feel like you have to do some
hard work. Those are the very feelings we
want to escape when picking up a coloring
book in the first place. Coloring was
supposed to be easy and fun, right..' Adult
coloring books became so popular these days.
Many of us has now bought enough coloring
books to gather a mini collection which would
last for a year of daily coloring. But here
is the thing: most of us, grown-ups, have no
idea how to color! "So how do I color?" this is the number one question asked by
people who pick up a coloring book. Adults
want need examples, a step by step guide, or
even a short crash course in coloring. That's
just how adult brain works. Sometimes we have
no more than half an hour to spare. When you
don't know where to start, it becomes
frustrating. When you have to put in a lot of
thinking and effort into something that was
supposed to be fun, this whole coloring thing
becomes not that exciting anymore. This book
provides easy to follow, step-by-step
examples, and coloring basics. Get a walk
through the coloring process with an artist.
"How To Color Adult Coloring Books - Adult
Coloring 101: Learn Easy Tips Today. How To
Color For Adults, How To Color With Colored
Pencils, Step By Step Color Pencil Examples
Of Cat Coloring Pages"
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Colour
Rachel Reinert is the perfect artist to
explain the intricacies of drawing flowers.
With its straightforward, step-by step
instructions, In Bloom covers more than 30
flowers from around the world, from beloved
tulips, roses, and violets to exotic proteas
and kangaroo paws. Featuring matte paper
stock and instructions on coloring your
drawings, this is an exceptionally beautiful
and modern book.

Love Colored Pencils
Fashion Design Workshop: Remix offers a
contemporary approach to fashion design
illustration for aspiring artists and
designers. Encouraging freedom of expression,
empowerment, strength, diversity, and a
modern take on individual style, Remix
focuses on the diverse array of fashion for
our changing times, including designing
fashions for all body types and genders. From
finding design inspiration and mastering a
personal illustrative style to designing
entire wardrobes and combining pieces to
create dozens of fresh looks, Fashion Design
Workshop: Remix includes a variety of
traditional and whimsical styles and ideas
for maximum creativity, as well as living up
to one’s truest potential. Whether it's
creating Instagram-worthy Red Carpet gowns,
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carefree Boho Music Festival ensembles, or
fashions inspired by iconic men and women,
Remix has a little something for every
enthusiastic fashion designer. Also included
are instructions and ideas for creating
accessories, jewelry, and hair designs to
complement each fashion genre. A fashion icon
section featuring such notables as Coco
Chanel, Frida Kahlo, Lady Gaga, Beyonce,
Michelle Obama, Adele, Chrissy Metz, and
others gives an overview of how fashion moves
and evolves, while providing tips and
techniques for staying on top of trends and
embracing (and rocking!) a uniquely personal
style. Step-by-step projects demonstrate how
easy it is to develop eye-catching fashions
quickly and easily, while helpful art tips
are included throughout. Includes fashion
templates that can be copied and used again
and again.

Modern Watercolor Botanicals
Whether you're a beginning or experienced
quiltmaker, Quiltmaker's Color Workshop will
help you use color more creatively in your
designs. Through a showcase of more than 35
great quilts, ranging from contemporary to
traditional styles, the authors show how
colors work together to support a "big idea."
Learn to go beyond simple, formulaic color
concepts, and instead, have fun exploring
color through individual and group activities
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that will help you see color in a completely
new way.

Rachel Reintert's How to Color
Living into the work is a lifelong journey of
self discovery. It requires selfinterrogation, unlearning racist patterns and
behaviors, and re-learning a new way of being
that requires us to shift our mindsets and
trust the path forward. In a society that
promotes perfectionism, anti-racism work is
made tougher, paralyzing those of us who want
to do better with worry, that we might make a
mistake. This is the byproduct of
patriarchal, white supremest cultures that
value the work of the individual above all
else; in contrast, Check Your Privilege
values the collective, knowing that this
vulnerable work requires us to lean into
interdependence and imperfection. Check Your
Privilege requires all of us to pause, making
time for self-reflection and connection
through relationships in order to move
forward. In this book, five social activists
offer a window into their journeys of Living
Into the Work. Learning from their
relationships with anti-blackness, white
supremacy, privilege, and discrimination, we
feel empowered to brave the next step on our
our Check Your Privilege journeys.

Exploring Color Workshop
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Join the 150,000+ people who have discovered
a way to pray with the right side of the
brain. Praying in Color forever changed the
way people pray—and will change your life,
too. •This is a revised, expanded edition of
the best-selling, revolutionary guide to
prayer. •It includes double the wisdom and
insight from Sybil MacBeth, from fifteen
years of experience praying, teaching, and
leading workshops. ?•And a foreword for this
edition by Lauren F. Winner. Maybe you love
color. Maybe you are a visual or kinesthetic
learner, a distractible or impatient soul, or
a word-weary pray-er. Perhaps you struggle
with a short attention span, a restless body,
or a tendency to live in your head. Maybe you
hunger to know God better. The prayer
practice Praying in Color® was born when
Sybil's desperation to pray for family and
friends intersected with her love of color
and doodling. Praying in Color® invites the
whole body into prayer and gives you a new
way to be with God.

Me and White Supremacy
An inviting collection of lush botanical
drawings to color, created in mixed-media
artist Rachel Reinert s lovely and
distinctive style. Reinert s fresh take on
modern florals has earned her a following
among private collectors and interior
decorators, and "Botanical Wonderland" makes
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her aesthetic accessible to everyone. Plus,
the book includes some finished, fully
colored botanical paintings to inspire wouldbe artists to draw their own beautiful
works."

Manga Workshop Characters
Taking a practical approach to color, Color:
A workshop for artists and designers is an
invaluable resource for art students and
professionals alike. With its sequence of
specially designed assignments and in-depth
discussions, it effectively bridges the gap
betweencolor theory and practice to inspire
confidence and understanding in anyone who
works with color.Generously illustrated including all-new, contemporary examples this book provides a unique set of tools that
make the complex theory of color accessible
and practical.

In Bloom
5O No-Sketch Projects That Bring the Ocean to
Life Dana Fox, author of Watercolor with Me:
In the Forest and founder of Wonder Forest,
provides fifty new marine-themed projects in
this beginner-friendly watercolor guide.
Known for her whimsical art style and
straightforward instruction, Dana leads you
through three major watercolor techniques:
wet-on-wet, wet-on-dry, and ink-and-wash.
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Best of all, there’s no sketching required,
so you can focus on each painting method.
Bring adorable sea creatures like octopuses
and otters to life on high-quality art paper.
Start simple with shading in a monochromatic
orca, experiment with adding depth to color
with a bright bobbing seahorse and practice
stylizing your subject in a charming
lighthouse scene. With inspired art and stepby-step instruction, it’s easy to pick up a
paintbrush, break out your palette, and
create something beautiful.

Judgment Detox
Scape Martinez offers up his expertise in
taking the vibrant colors of street art to
the page, providing easy-to-follow guidance
and demonstration of techniques that everyone
can learn. With a link to downloadable,
printable images, budding artists can
experiment on edgy, fun items like shoes and
hoodies without spending hours just drawing
the outline.

Fashion Design Workshop: Remix
Learn to paint gorgeous contemporary art by
practicing watercolor technique directly in
this instructional sketchbook. Through 100
different experiments, artist Sasha
Proodteaches you traditional techniques like
wet-on-dry, wet-on-wet, and flat washes, and
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also encourages you to play with the paint
through colorful ombrs, unique bloom
textures, and added elements like salt and
sponging. Each experiment is accompanied by
Sasha'sbeautifully painted examples and space
to practice your skills on the thick pages of
the sketchbook. Sashamakes watercolors
accessible by setting you up to paint a
series of practice swatches before attempting
to make final art and she emphasizes
experimentation with color and technique so
that you can learn to enjoy and embrace all
the unique qualities of watercolor.

How to Color Like an Artist
Coloring enthusiasts will rejoice at Rachel
Reinert s gorgeous new collection, inspired
by the unique beauty of desert plants and
landscapes. Having spent much time in desert
environments across the globe, Rachel
skillfully transforms their stunning rock
formations and flora into inspired artwork.
Her inviting images fully capture the desert
s vastness and serenity, allowing colorists
to experience that sense of calm as they
complete the drawings."

Ceramic Painting Color Workshop
Vivian shares her love of colored pencils and
explains that one way "baby-artists" learn to
be better is by copying what they see. Love
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Colored Pencils is designed to enable exactly
this. On one side of each spread, Vivian
demonstrates a technique or she colors in a
subject, and on the opposite page or the next
spread, the reader is encouraged to copy what
they see, drawing directly in the book.
Exercises throughout offer fun ways to
explore drawing while being inspired by
Vivian Wong's popular and colorful drawing
style. This is a book for all levels of
artist who want to explore this versatile and
fun medium with a colorful and talented
artist baby step by baby step.

The Flower Workshop
A comprehensive tutorial in the art of
decorating with color takes readers step by
step through how to select a color scheme,
assemble a swatchboard, develop a precise
palette, and more, with information and tips
on how to use the color wheel, test and
develop ideas, create unique accents, utilize
patterns effectively, and combine shades.

Marker Workshop (2 Books In 1)
In this fascinating book, New Yorker business
columnist James Surowiecki explores a
deceptively simple idea: Large groups of
people are smarter than an elite few, no
matter how brilliant—better at solving
problems, fostering innovation, coming to
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wise decisions, even predicting the future.
With boundless erudition and in delightfully
clear prose, Surowiecki ranges across fields
as diverse as popular culture, psychology,
ant biology, behavioral economics, artificial
intelligence, military history, and politics
to show how this simple idea offers important
lessons for how we live our lives, select our
leaders, run our companies, and think about
our world.

The Secrets of Coloring
This easy-to-use guide explains how to
recruit, nourish, and fortify writers of
color through innovative reading, writing,
workshop, critique, and assessment
strategies.
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